
 
 

Dear Students, dear Colleagues, 
  
in the past weeks we have carefully thought about the next Bachelor and Master of 
Science graduation sessions. 
We have analysed the various possibilities and we can confirm today that we will be able 
to carry them out in presence. 
A commitment we made to add value to a memorable moment that marks the end of your 
student career. 
  
However, in order to ensure that all the necessary measures are taken to mitigate the 
infection, we have to ask each candidate to be accompanied by a maximum of three 
people. 
We will keep anyway the remote connection, to ensure the possibility of following live the 
graduation session. 
  
I am aware of the expectations linked to these days and of the desire to share with your 
loved ones this significant passage, but we will be firm in enforcing the rules. Allow me 
once again to appeal to your sense of responsibility: I invite you, even on these days of 
celebration, to maintain a proper behavior, appropriate to the historical moment we are 
experiencing and to avoid gatherings. 
  
The Schools will provide detailed information about the procedures and the rules of 
conduct. 
I invite graduating students who are abroad and unable to reach the university to contact 
their School.  
Finally, I confirm our commitment to organize a day to celebrate students who graduated 
in the months of April, June and July: we must ask them to be patient, since large events 
to host you and your guests cannot be held yet. 
  
For reports on the management and organization of activities please write to the following 
address: monitoraggio@polimi.it  
  
Best regards 
 
Ferruccio Resta 
Rector of Politecnico di Milano 
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